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With	such	poor	government	over	the	years	and	now	state	Government	looking	to	
privatise	electricity,		if	solar	rebate	is	not	at	least	15c	private	solar	installations	
will	be	better	off	Going	off	grid	completely	and	as	no	one	can	ever	prove	
ownership	of	the	sun	no	fees	can	ever	be	legally	be	charged	to	solar	producers.	
Therefore	the	best	option	for	government	is	to	legislate	that	a	minimum	of	at	
least	15cper	kW	hr	be	paid	before	its	to	late.	
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